
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
HB 3031 creates a new costly government-run, one-size-fits-all mandatory leave program that would be 
funded by all public- and private-sector employers and employees through a new payroll tax.  This 
would kill small businesses. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Heather White 
1034 SE Willow St 
McMinnville, OR 97128 
copycatsquotes@gmail.com 
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